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Nottinghamshire Orienteering Club




HARVESTER RELAY WEEKEND
8th and 9th May 2010

Briefing Sheet

We are looking to take at least one (hopefully two) junior team down to the Harvester Relay that will take place overnight 8th and 9th of May, the event will be taking place to the SE of London where then 2008 JK relays took place.

We have a minibus booked so places are limited we will try to make it as fair as possible but we do need night runners.

Each team will consist of 5 young people MW20 and under, the legs are as below

	Leg 
	1 
	2 
	3 
	4 
	5 

	Length km 
	5 
	7 
	4 
	5 
	7 

	Tech Diff 
	4 
	5 
	3 
	4 
	5 

	Day/Nigh
	Night 
	Night 
	Dawn 
	Day 
	Day 


We need at least 2 night runners in each team it is possible the leg 3 runner may set off in darkness (depends how our first two runners do).

It will be good to get 2 teams down there,  it may also be possible to take a couple of reserves, they will be able to run the sprints and regional event even if they don’t get to run the Harvester so anyone who just wants to go down and see what its all about for next year don’t hesitate.

We will be camping overnight at the event, we will sort out tents and everything nearer the time when we know who’s going?

There are three events taking place over the weekend see link for event :- http://www.saxons-oc.org/
We will sort out the entries for the Harvester only the sprint and regional event entries are to be sorted out by yourselves, the cost of the relay is £10 per person, the Junior Squad will pay for the transport.

If people register their interest asap in the first instance with Mick Lord (mick2991@googlemail.com), we will sort out teams and send out information nearer the time.

Please note if a lot of people wish to go we only have one minibus so it may be unfortunate that we may not be able to take everybody, we will do our best to accommodate as many as possible, it is difficult to predict Nos as only 9 of the Junior Squad came down to the YBT in December (a similar distance).

Please also note the technical difficulties of the legs and also the day and night element.

There will be at least 2 adults accompanying the squad

Many thanks

Mick
